
 

 

  

  

 

 

 

    

Vol/04/2020 
Date: 1st Apr 2020 

 
 

Dear Friends, 
 

Thank you for being a valued member of the 4Life family. We appreciate 
your loyalty and dedication to 4Life during this difficult time. 
 

Although our products are in very high demand, we have worked tirelessly 
to ensure we have sufficient inventory in stock to meet that demand. We 
have also made accommodations to continue taking orders during this 
time. However, local governments around the world have enacted 
restrictions to mitigate the impact of the COVID-19 virus. 
 

In some markets, these restrictions are preventing 4Life from being able 
to ship products for prolonged periods of time. As such, we will not be 
processing orders until restrictions are lifted on 15th April 2020. 
 

If restrictions are lifted prior to that date, we will resume normal 
operations at that time. This temporary change will not affect our 
commission payment schedule. 
 

Thank for your patience. We look forward to being able to provide you 
great service in the near future. Please feel free to connect to any of us. 
 

Wishing best of Health to you and your families. 

 
Best Regards, 
4life Team 

 

This is an internal communication meant only for 4Life distributors and leaders. 


